
 

Visit by Research Students from Politecnico Di Milano - Italy  

Silvia Chindemi and Federica Borriello from Politecnico di Milano (Italy) visited the Department 
of Environmental and Biosystems Engineering on Wednesday 13th August 2014. 

 

Silvia Chindemi and Federica Borriello during a meeting with Eng. Dr. Gitau and G. E. Chweya. 

The aim of the visit was to collect data useful for the EU Edulink ENERGISE project, in which 
the two MSc.students are involved in. The students are in the process of compiling their project 
report which will see a Master’s course in Engineering in sustainable Energy for Development 
mounted in The Technical University of Kenya (TUK) and Technical University of Mombasa. 

 


